
Kia ora koutou,

As we wrap up another busy term, I’m hopeful we’re starting to see more settled weather
after being battered by last week’s wind and rain. Despite the challenging conditions, our
students have shown resilience and dedication in all their activities.

Last Friday, we celebrated the students who participated in winter sports—basketball,
netball, and hockey. I had the pleasure of watching some nail-biting basketball finals, and I
was impressed by the level of sportsmanship on display. A huge thank you to Mrs. Martens,
Mrs. Thornhill, and Mrs. Bryant for organising the pizza party and ensuring the day was a
memorable one for all involved.

Our cross-country runners took on a challenging course at Shakespear Park last Thursday,
racing not only along the beach but also battling steep hills. It was a tough test of endurance,
but our students did us proud with fantastic results and, more importantly, their outstanding
sportsmanship. It was heartwarming to see them cheering not only for their schoolmates but
for runners from other schools as well.

The Weka team has been hard at work preparing for the annual dance competition,
culminating in their formal dance evening this Wednesday. The enthusiasm and energy from
the students as they’ve learned new dances have been a joy to witness. I can’t wait to see
their hard work come to life on the dance floor!

Last Wednesday’s Wheels Day was a roaring success. Over 400 students took to the bike
track with an impressive variety of wheels—from bikes to skates to remote-controlled cars. It
was wonderful to see the excitement and joy in what can only be described as organised
chaos!

Don’t forget this Thursday is our fun Dress-Up Day, where students are encouraged to come
dressed as something starting with the letter of their name. We’re looking forward to another
fantastic Orewa Beach School event that will showcase creativity and fun. Special thanks to
our student council for coming up with this idea.

Last Friday’s PTA Trivia Night was a huge success, with 8 teams taking part in some fierce
(but fun) competition. We had some amazing costumes on display, and I know the PTA will be
sharing more details soon.

A reminder that Friday, 25th October is a Teacher Only Day. Our staff will be participating in
professional development sessions as we prepare for the rollout of the new curriculum
documents in 2025.

As we come to the end of Term 3, I’d like to thank our staff, students, and whānau for their
ongoing support. Our school motto, He waka eke noa—we are all in this together—continues
to guide us as we navigate each term together.

Wishing everyone a safe and restful holiday.
Ngā mihi nui,
Wendy Naidu Tumuaki/Principal

What's on ?

September
Wed 25th Weka Comp Dance, Parents and
Caregivers need to be seated by 9.30am
Wed 25th Weka Formal Dance 6.30pm-
7.30pm
Thur 26th Dress Up Day -School Council
Event, Come dressed up as something
beginning with the first letter of your name.
Fri 27th Last Day of Term 3 

October
Mon 14th First Day of Term 4 
Tue 15th and every Tue until  Tue 3rd Dec
Years 0-3 Swimming Lessons
Thur 17th and every Thur until Thur 5th Dec
Years 4-6 Swimming Lessons
Fri 18th Winter Sports Celebration (invitation
only)
Wed 23rd Interschool Softball
Thur 24th Shake It Out Day
Fri 25th Teacher Only Day
Mon 28th Labour Day - No School Today

November
Fri 1st Gumboot Friday
Wed 6th Class/Team Photos
Fri 15th School Disco
Mon 18th Individual Student Photos
Tue 26th Year 5 Tramp
Thur 28th Orewa Beach Has Talent

December
Wed 4th and Thur 5th  Year 6 Camp
Fri 6th PTA End of Year BBQ
Tue 17th Last Day of Term 4 -12pm finish.
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Absences
Please ensure you inform the school of your

child’s absence due to illness or holidays.  If you
are unable to let us know through the Hero app,

please call the Office on 09 426 4849.



Change of Clothes
Please ensure your child

has a spare change of
clothes packed in their

bags. 
The fields are very wet

and muddy and we have a
limited supply of spare

clothes.

Silverdale Summer Touch (previously Sharks)
If you would like to register your child for touch this year, it can be done by jumping 

over to the Silverdale Rugby Club website. Alternatively, you can type the following link into your search bar.
  https://silverdale.spawtz.com/registration/leagues  

Registration and payments are made directly to the club.
You can also check on HERO for weekly updates. 

TERM 2024 - DETAILS
Dates: Term 4 - 2024 - Starts Wed 23rd October - Finishes December 11th 2024

Venue: Silverdale Rugby Club 
Grades and times: Yr 1/2 4 pm - 4.30 pm Yr 3/4 4 pm - 5.05 pm Yr 5/6 Boys & Girls 4.30 - 5.40 pm

Deadline for ENTRY: As organisers we like to have TEAMS entered by FRIDAY 18th OCTOBER. 
Cost: $50 Per child (payment is required upon registration - please do not pay school)

Duration: 8 full playing weeks. (We do not extend the season and seldom cancel a week)
ENTRY PROCESS: Our draw system and online payment is fully enabled. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Thank you Orewa Beach School
Community very much for your

support of The Muscular Dystrophy
Association  Wheels Day.  We raised

$375.40!!
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